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Friday 5" February 2021

Year 12 2021
Timetable Arrangements

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Due to our senior students having a number of tutorial periods assigned to their timetable, the
school allows Year 12 students the privilege of leaving school early following their last
timetabled period of the day. This has become custom and practice at Toronto High School and
we afford this privilege to our senior students based on the following conditions:

Year 12 students may only leave the school following their final timetabled period
of the day. Under no circumstances are students in Year 12 allowed to leave the school
before the end of their final timetabled class. E.g. If students do not have a class period
4 but a timetabled class Period 5 they must attend the Library for a study period.

When leaving the school, students must sign out at the front office. Failure to sign
out may result in the student losing their privilege to leave the school.

All Year 12 TAFE students must sign out at the time they leave school.

There are no late starts. Year 12 students must attend Roll Call each day regardless of
the time of their first timetabled period.

Students are not allowed to leave the school grounds at recess or lunch breaks
unless signing out with no timetabled classes remaining in the school day.

Free Periods do not exist. When students do not have a timetabled class for one of
their subjects, they are required to attend the Library or timetabled classrooms for a
Study/Tutorial Period. These Study/Tutorial periods have been scheduled to support
students in achieving the best possible results for their HSC.

If these rules are not followed, then the Principal will cancel these arrangements and all
students will remain at school, supervised in the Library or classrooms by the Deputy
Principal until 2.20pm.

Period 0 and Period 6 classes are compulsory. Students must attend all timetabled
classes in order to reach mandatory hours in each course.

The THS Timetabling Team are currently working on amending the current
timetable which may reduce Period 0 and Period 6 classes for Year 12 students.
This new timetable will be released soon.

Students will remain in current classes until they receive official notice of class change
commencements from the Deputy Principal.

If you have any concerns or questions regarding these arrangements, please contact the

school.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs C. Collins
Deputy Principal
Year 12
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